
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 28, 2021 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chairwoman      Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations  
H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Collaborative Care Implementation Project in Fiscal Year 
2022. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the Contra Costa Regional Medical Center and 
Health Clinics located at 2500 Alhambra Avenue, Martinez, California 94553. 
 
The funding would be used to implement a standardized treatment model across 11 Federally 
Qualified Health Clinics (FQHCs) within the Contra Costa Regional Medical Center and Health 
Centers (CCRMC-HC) system, build an Electronic Health Record (EHR) to support coordination 
of care, and support education and training for County behavioral health staff. CCRMC-HC 
supports the most vulnerable and low-income population in the County, including a high number 
of homeless and immigrant residents and others who traditionally have a high prevalence of 
mental health and co-occurring conditions. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
      Mark DeSaulnier 

Member of Congress 
 


